
 
 
KCC COMMUNITY WARDEN REPORT – 
DECEMBER/JANUARY  2023 
 
1) Regular welfare visits to elderly/vulnerable residents. 
2) Contacted Kent fire and rescue regarding home safety check for 

elderly resident. 
3) Assisted with Bingo group Christmas session. 
4) Welfare contact to resident regarding possible food issues. 
5) Assisted elderly resident with Sainsbury’s food order. 
6) Assisted elderly resident with emergency water leak from her washing 

machine inlet pipe and arranged for someone to fix it. 
7) Collected cough mixture and paracetamol from pharmacy for unwell 

elderly resident. 
8) Radio and socket set stolen from car parked in Wickham Close – 

Police aware. 
9) Organised repeat prescriptions from GP for elderly resident.  
10) Antisocial behaviour in Watling Drive regarding numerous eggs 

being thrown up the side of residents house – Police aware. 
11) Fly tipping rear of houses in Bramley Close – Reported to SBC. 
12) Youths gathering in children’s play area in recreation ground and 

inhaling Nitrous Oxide from balloons, filled from large containers 
which were found discarded –I have passed on information to our 
PCSO. 

13) Attended first Age Uk memory café in Pavilion. Advised the 
organiser to  advertise through The Voice and passed on details etc. 
This monthly café will benefit the older community with all the help 
and advice that AgeUk can offer.  

14) Resident’s dog bitten by out of control dog whilst out walking.  
Owner of aggressive dog paid residents vet bill – Incident reported to 
SBC dog warden. 
 
There has been an increase in car theft and other car related crime in 
Sittingbourne. 
Residents need to be extra vigilant by making sure their cars are 
properly locked and not to leave any valuables in sight inside etc. 
 
 
 
  
 

 


